

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic received today a courtesy call by the Hungarian Ambassador in Belgrade Attila Pinter.

During the conversation it was noted that the process of steady development in the political dialogue and bilateral relations between Serbia and Hungary was strengthened in the past and a trend of very dynamic meetings between officials of the two countries preserved. The interlocutors assessed that, after a substantial progress in overcoming the outstanding issues of the past, a good basis was created for further improvement of bilateral cooperation in all areas of mutual interest - economy, trade, energy, the implementation of regional infrastructure projects and culture.

Minister Dacic welcomed Ambassador Pinter and wished him a successful mission in the Republic of Serbia and expressed satisfaction with the upcoming official visit to Budapest, at the invitation of his Hungarian colleague Peter Szijjarto.